
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 
NTC 2021-12-09-1 

 

CHANGES TO DIVISION 3 COURSES FOR 
CHRISTMAS CUP ON DECEMBER 11 

 

The Sailing Instructions for the Christmas Cup on 11 December 

2021 have been updated so that the Beneteau Cup Division 3 

will sail the Division 2 Courses. 

To view the updated Sailing Instructions – click here 

 

David Staley 

MHYC Sailing Manager 

9 December 2021 at 1700hrs 

https://www.mhyc.com.au/images/Sailing/2021-2022/Keelboat/FeatureEvents/SI_ChristmasVeteransCup2021.pdf

